Camp Kawartha &

The Camp Kawartha Outdoor Education Centre

1010 Birchview Road, Douro-Dummer, Ontario K0L 2H0

Phone: (705) 652-3860 Fax: (705) 652-1500

Email: info@campkawarth.ca Website: www.campkawartha.ca



May 29, 2015

Dear Camp Kawartha Visitor,

Thanks for selecting Camp Kawartha as your destination. We will do our utmost to make your visit a safe and enjoyable one!

Please be advised that recently Deer Ticks which carry Lyme disease have been discovered in our area. We recommend that you encourage your participants to dress in socks, closed toed shoes, long pants and long sleeved shirts while participating in any outdoor activity.

Also, at the end of each day, be sure to check each other for ticks. As a safety precaution, please also ask parents to check each child over thoroughly when they arrive home. If you suspect a tick bite, visit the local clinic as soon as you can.

For more information, please refer to the enclosed fact sheet for more information.

Thanks and enjoy your visit!

Jacob Rodenburg (B.A., B.Ed., M.Ed.)

Executive Director